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CONWAY PLANNING BOARD  
 

MINUTES 
 

OCTOBER 17, 2002 
 
 

A meeting of the Conway Planning Board was held on Thursday, October 17, 2002 
beginning at 4:09 p.m. at the Conway Town Office in Center Conway, NH. Those present 
were:  Chair, Sheila Duane; Vice Chair, Robert Drinkhall; Brian Glynn; David Robinson; 
Planning Director, Thomas Irving; and Recording Secretary, Holly Meserve. 
 
MASTER PLAN UPDATE 
 
Jim Hicks and Darren Mochrie of RKG Associates appeared before the Board. Mr. Irving 
asked the Board to submit any changes to the Recreation Chapter to him.  Mr. Irving 
stated that the Common Lands should be added to the Recreation Chapter and the 
Cultural Facilities will be incorporated in with the Community Facilities. 
 
The Board reviewed Chapter 8, A Vision for Conway. 
 
OTHER BUSINESS 
 
T. Paul and Loretta Matsubura (PID 277-297) File #FR02-08 – Extension of Conditional 
Approval:  Mr. Glynn made a motion, seconded by Mr. Drinkhall, to extend the 
Conditional Approval for T. Paul and Loretta Matsubura until November 14, 2002.  
Motion unanimously carried. 
 
Master Plan Workshops:  The Board agreed to meet on November 7, 2002 and November 
21, 2002 for Master Plan Workshops. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Holly L. Meserve 
Recording Secretary 
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